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Dear Parents & Carers             28th September 2020 

 

If your child has suddenly been asked to self-isolate and is not actually ill, we 

realise that this a difficult and uncertain time and you need something structured 

to support you with your child’s learning. This year one of our school’s development 

areas has been to develop our remote learning provision. We will be using Google 

Classrooms where the situation involves whole group ‘bubbles’, or indeed whole 

school closure due to Covid-19 restrictions, together with a range of online learning 

resources.  In the interim please can we ask that your child completes their year 

groups learning activities using the Oak Academy site for Maths, English and a 

Foundation subject. This is now a much-improved site and in line with year group 

expectations. 

 

Please click on: 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-year 

 

Select your child’s year group, or choose up a year or down a year, as appropriate to 

their learning stage.  

 

This then takes you to the current week and day of the week and presents you with 

three lessons to interact with online. Please provide your child with a device to 

watch this with, some paper, pencil and ruler. 

 

Your child can also still log on to Purple Mash where there are a range of excellent 

resources, together with TT Rock Stars for maths and tables revision. 

 

We also ask that you read with them (ideally 20 minutes a day.) 

 

Obviously if your child is ill or becomes ill, we do not expect them to be working. 
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Please email any specific issues via School Office for attention of the class teacher. 

Ashurst Primary School respects the privacy and work/life balance of its staff and 

we do not expect our staff to check or respond to emails when they are not at work, 

weekends or during holidays. Teaching staff will prioritise teaching activities and we 

cannot guarantee your email will be read the same day you send it. Office emails will 

be monitored on working days where possible, and if received after 16:00 will most 

likely be processed the following working day. We will always do our best to support 

you where we can. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs T Clarke and Mrs S Smith 

Co-Headteachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


